
Westwood Neighborhood Association Meeting 
September 19, 2006,  7:00 – 8:30 p.m. 

521 51st St. 
 
In attendance: 
David Barzen 
Brad Sammon 
Tom Kisch 
Margo Hutchenson 
Linda Bardole 
Jim & Barbara Bell 
Vicki Heiken 
Kellie Ulrich 
Rob denHartog 
 
Treasurer Report: 
Current balance: $8876.18 
Current members: 101 
 
Newsletter Report: 
Deadline for articles is Oct. 1st.  Send articles to Tom Kisch at tkisch9@mchsi.com.  Tom 
is taking over the newsletter form Jenny Sammon (thanks for all your work all year 
Jenny!)   
 
Motions made and approved: 
Motion was made and approved to focus on the following four core events for the 
neighborhood: 

- Ice Cream Social 
- Art Center Social event 
- Holiday Tour of Homes 
- Garden Tour – every other year 

 
Motion was made and approved to make the next social event the Holiday Tour of 
Homes and scheduled for Dec. 10th.  Those interested in showing your home or 
volunteering can contact David Barzen. 
 
Bylaws – Barbara Bell will send our a copy of the MNA Bylaws and the association will 
work to follow bylaws at each meeting.  (Thanks for sending them already Barbara!) 
 
Motion was made and approved to move WNA meetings to Hanawalt school.  Brad will 
look into logistics and confirm location before next meeting. 
 
Motion was made and approved to select a new WNA logo and have artist modify color 
schemes and present three options at the Oct. 17th meeting.  The committee is working on 
zoning research, price estimates and material and will be presented at next meeting. 
 



Officer Nominations: 
Officers for the next year were nominated and voting will take place at the next WNA 
meeting, Oct. 17th.  The nominations are as follows: 
President: Brad Sammon 
VP: TBD 
Treasurer: Vicki Heiken 
Secretary: Tom Kisch 
 
Next meeting is October 17th at Hannawalt School.   
 
 


